Clonenagh Group of Parishes - February 2010

Annatrim, Borris-in-Ossory, Lacca, Mountrath, Roskelton, Seir Kieran.

Priest in Charge:
Archdeacon John Murray,
The Rectory,
Rathdowney.
Phone: 0505-46311

Diocesan Reader:
Mabel Peavoy,
Shannon Road,

Mountrath.

Phone:057-8732331

Parish Archivist:
Vicky Knowles,
Clonin School,

Mountrath.
Phone: 057-8732846

Congratulations to Nial and Edel
Jackson on the birth of a baby
boy on December 27th.

Best wishes and a speedy re-

the Parochial Hall, Mountrath,
when we will have a discussion
on First Aid in the home. Mrs An-
nie Clegg, Mrs Kathleen Bennett
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and Mrs Jean Treacy will be
in charge of the supper.

Ossory Area Meeting will be
held in Rathdowney Parochial
Hall on Tuesday 23rd March at
8pm. The speaker is Mrs Marga-
ret Kingston.

Thanks to everybody who made a

donation to the Leprosy Mission,

the total donated was €216.58.
~Olga Telford

covery to Annie Lalor who spent
Christmas in hospital.

Mothers' Union & Young Wives
will start off the New Year's meet-
ings on Monday night
25th January in the Enrolling
Member's home at 8pm. This will
be a reflecting evening on the
branch's work and history.
February's meeting will be
held on Monday 22nd at 8pm in

Parish Diary - February

January 25th....... MU&YW meeting (8.00pm)

12th Friday........... G.F.S. Meeting (7.00-8.30pm)

22nd Monday....... MU&YW meeting, Parochial Hall (8.00pm)

23rd Tuesday......MU&YW Ossory Area meeting, Rathdowney Parochial Hall (8.00pm)
24th Wednesday..Closing date for March 2010 Newsletter items!

26th Friday........... G.F.S. Meeting (7.00-8.30pm)

Sunday School for Juniors & Seniors, St. Peter’'s Church, Mountrath (during Sun-
day service, except United and Family services).

Items for inclusion in the March 2010 Newsletter need to be with the editor by

WEDNESDAY 24th FEBRUARY AT THE LATEST, so that the Newsletter can be|
assembled, printed, and distributed in time for the 4th Sunday, February 28th.

Ideally, items should be submitted by e-mail to- newsletter@clonenagh.com

Otherwise to- Ivor Clegg, Cloncourse, Mountrath, Co. Laois. 057-8621277 or 087-2522162
'This Newsletter and many older editions can be downloaded directly from www.clonenagh.com
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